West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
‘ - 1561S. 7500 W.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

; - September 27,2019
On Behalf of Tom Close and Josh Barnett, .

To Whom It May Concern :

The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District w:ll supply culmary water to the Tom
Close Subdivision, lots #1 & 2 on 7900 W.in West Warren Utah. Mr. Close has presented the.
board with evidence that Randy Marrlott will provide secondary water to the subdivision. The
secondary water system must be mstalled functlomng and inspected by Mr Randy Glordano
before completion of the bunldlngs and before culmary water service will be turned on. Fees
have been paid as of September 26, 2019. The culinary water service must also be installed
according to the specnﬁcatlons of the water dlStrlCt and mspected prior to service belng turned

on.

Should you have questions or comments, please contact the district clerk.

Sincerely,

Melissa Murray. -
District Clerk

RLG/MM



